
Contact Information

THE DIVISION
SIX SCOOP

I am still collecting

contact information. If

you would like Key Club

information to be sent to

you personally, please let

me know so that I can

add you to our divisions

mailing list. Otherwise,

these newsletters will be

how information will be

distributed. 

Important Dates

MAY 2020 VOL. 2

May 7, 2020

KCI's 95th

birthday 

October 1, 2020 
Annual dues

become

payable

December 1, 2020
Annual dues

become

delinquent

February 1, 2021
Unpaid clubs

become

suspended

March 19-21, 2021

DCON

(Gatlinburg, TN) 

Club Contacts

I need to be able to

contact all the club officers

in our division personally. I

have begun to contact

advisors about where

each club stands with their

officer elections. If you

have any information on

where your club stands

please contact me

through my email,

aleeza@ktkey.org, or our

Instagram, @ktkeyd6


